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San Antonio Congressional Delegation request to have a new direct flight from San 
Antonio International Airport (SAT)to Ronald Reagan National Airport (DCA)  

THE VOTE IS EXPECTED TODAY. 

San Antonio, Texas: The San Antonio Congressional delegation including Congressman 
Chip Roy (TX-21), Congresswoman Monica De La Cruz (TX-15) and Congressman Tony 
Gonzales (TX-23), are working diligently for the working people of San Antonio and 
adjacent counties. Current delegation efforts are focused on supporting a request to have 
seven new flight slots established at the Reagan National Airport in Washington, D.C. 

The delegation’s goal is to have one of these slots allocated for a direct flight from San 
Antonio International Airport (SAT) to Ronald Reagan National Airport (DCA). A nonstop 
flight to Washington will greatly benefit our business community when they need to testify 
to Congressional Committees in support of their industry needs. Additionally, this will 
provide millions of Texans greater access to visit their Federal Representatives to 
influence federal policies or thank them in person for the work they do for their 
constituents.  

We strongly support these actions and hope that they are successful and applaud their 
efforts. We look forward to working with them to make this a reality for our community. 
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